Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zoning change w-3577

From: Warren Mahaly <wsplstuff@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 9:52 AM

To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning change w-3577

As a resident of Harrington Village Dr., adjacent to the proposed 'Noel'
apartment complex, | hereby state that | am opposed to the rezoning
requested (W-3577). There will be an environmental issue with the
removal of the trees which generate oxygen, there will be increased
traffic on local roads probably not designed to handle an additional 200
or so vehicles, there will be an increase in the demand for police and
emergency support which will either tax the existing resources or
demand increased resources and will negatively affect local property
values.

Sincerely,

Warren Mahaly



